
   

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

  

 

FBC-ABC Members: 
 

 

The Sustainable Canadian Agricultural Partnership officials goes into effect 
The Sustainable Canadian Agricultural Partnership (Sustainable CAP) officially 
went into effect on April 1, 2023. This agreement has set $1B in federal 
programs and activities, and $2.5B in cost-shared programs and activities 
funded by federal, provincial, and territorial governments, up 25% from the 
2018-2023 agreement.  
  
The Canadian Agricultural Human Resources Council (CAHRC) launches 
survey to evaluate the post-pandemic labour market situation 

An update to the previous study completed in 2018, CAHRC’s latest survey 
will collect insights from primary producers, provincial governments, 
agricultural industry associations, commodity groups, and other stakeholders 
in the agriculture industry to identify challenges and explore potential 
solutions to the agricultural sectors labour market situation. The survey 
closes April 28, 2023.  
  
Parliament set to resume sitting 

The House of Commons and the Senate are set to resume sitting on April 17 
and 18 and will sit for five weeks before recessing for the May long weekend. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O2CvfnTnLAHPrppkj_BOAsqN2_rBgGzrbnYdFP3Sh7FqFMgB8sjaOC3lWOpbqGWsL1aZzNvnVYjJl9_bSgV7RyGmXnbnB7gc8aQGJ6X2_LZhXKyH8gk7T94VL9L1UBupdKb1t79_AtJ7-YM4W-ufj1c85X73CgyIgvQ3fDpQ8QPd71k8okdehGyLMUnEPNEUntoDCCyv3oXDrKIE8VfyAgHP-4_6vCWv6TBypm4Udfg_5cmgB52RxR6MMpfi9pkzEZWeTca1gafmyMG_GDZ9vDI9XiZhDE9oe_KBRI_L7zzKfL1kemgU4g==&c=qd5gwoh1q15rwsVDoeLlKZCZN4y7wQlQVcDp-yWRbqLtFu2vGozpfw==&ch=6G7QueBiN7XoA_oUpm61_nSfi41Ihxv0Tir-m4jCr5kfTJlT7tpmPg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O2CvfnTnLAHPrppkj_BOAsqN2_rBgGzrbnYdFP3Sh7FqFMgB8sjaOC3lWOpbqGWsC9BV5n0Zm_yJBpX7gxLSTop2skWaOR3FattSuIp-F6NJtES7h2R2M6wEelrJJURJ5wsg8zsQuD_aAxMfe48YcKN2slpiCzWn&c=qd5gwoh1q15rwsVDoeLlKZCZN4y7wQlQVcDp-yWRbqLtFu2vGozpfw==&ch=6G7QueBiN7XoA_oUpm61_nSfi41Ihxv0Tir-m4jCr5kfTJlT7tpmPg==


At Committee, the Standing Committee on Agriculture and Agri-Food is set to 
begin wrapping up its study on Food Price Inflation, with Costco Wholesale 
Canada Ltd. scheduled to appear on April 17. The Standing Committee on 
Health is set to resume Clause-by-Clause Consideration of Bill C-252, An Act 
to amend the Food and Drugs Act (prohibition of food and beverage 
marketing directed at children), with representatives from the Department 
of Health scheduled to appear on April 18.  

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O2CvfnTnLAHPrppkj_BOAsqN2_rBgGzrbnYdFP3Sh7FqFMgB8sjaOC3lWOpbqGWs05K2BsaOGL7WarDKL4oxaGXPtli_vmalw2ikiV9IW2DvClcf5q99xci4xXno_vWnDGphX2HvFKjgwAw6P79_ASBcyxIOhCwj2UGtjHsxERYPo42kJUfktnP-yIdUoq5RQzXdi2HBs97SFnqkpOEDT0CKfXZ5YrHP&c=qd5gwoh1q15rwsVDoeLlKZCZN4y7wQlQVcDp-yWRbqLtFu2vGozpfw==&ch=6G7QueBiN7XoA_oUpm61_nSfi41Ihxv0Tir-m4jCr5kfTJlT7tpmPg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001O2CvfnTnLAHPrppkj_BOAsqN2_rBgGzrbnYdFP3Sh7FqFMgB8sjaOC3lWOpbqGWslurr5OX84p1Vsu3xVTUoCoj_RVMEckOR-D4nHHqakvOfU10fncgTs4FofjehlLHpwT0_QUXLH2YXIjKvh7XG3Q5r65qD0psvBYjcjZJKm2fZgsj3epxlntol3AUdC3VM_GgH4WxufHy70VZF9pQLyA==&c=qd5gwoh1q15rwsVDoeLlKZCZN4y7wQlQVcDp-yWRbqLtFu2vGozpfw==&ch=6G7QueBiN7XoA_oUpm61_nSfi41Ihxv0Tir-m4jCr5kfTJlT7tpmPg==

